
From: Martin Hastings
Sent: 10/03/2025 12:37:08 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Objection to Manly Vale McDonalds

Dear Sir/Madam

I want to add my objection to the proposal by McDonald's to open a restaurant @ the Seven Miles site
in Balgowlah Road Manly Vale.

While if I could, I would object to KFC as well which is on the corner of Condamine and Kenneth Road
because of the traffic congestion it causes and at times impossibility to bypass the entrance while
driving, but they were here before we were, and that is approaching 30 years this year. I have no
moral arguement there, but I feel I do for this current proposal.

With the introduction of Woolworths, Aldi and Bunnings in the last few years to Balgowlah road, traffic
along there is already routinely clogged. I would be one of thousands who just can't envision how
adding a McDonalds to the equation would improve the situation. Obviously it would be much worse
if the numbers going into KFC is any guide.

The whole idea makes no sense to my family

Regards

Martin Hastings
124 Kenneth Rd
Manly Vale


